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February 22, 2024 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT ON IAI AND SOA INTERNATIONAL FINANCIAL REPORTING FOR INSURERS 

(IFRI) CERTIFICATE PROGRAM 
 
We are pleased to announce the 2nd Cohort of the Institute of Actuaries of India and Society of 
Actuaries International Financial Reporting for Insurers certificate program. 
  
Program details are available at the following link: IAI SOA IFRI Certificate Program 
 
Key Takeaways: 
 
• Acquire comprehensive coverage and thorough insights through a systematic approach, with 

key practical steps to support the organisational, financial, and reporting impacts of adopting 
IFRS 17 regardless of your organisation’s stage of preparation or implementation. 

• Ideate and engage with program participants to discuss learning experiences, share results and 
discuss course content. 

• Practice learned methods and concepts from a trusted source, with real-world illustrative 
examples and applications to grasp the shifts in reporting and their impact. 

• Obtain a certificate jointly from IAI and SOA upon successful completion of the final 
assessment, providing recognition of the quantitative skills and comprehensive regulatory and 
reporting knowledge you have gained. 

 
Program Schedule: 
 
The course will commence in May 2024 and the program schedule is as follows: 
 
Program Duration    : 1 May – 30 September 2024 
Seminar & Assessment Window  : 5 October – 26 October 2024 
 
The program modules can be accessed as per convenience and availability of registered members in 
the specified program duration. 
 
Registration: 
 
The registrations will commence from February 22, 2024, by 6:00 p.m. and upon successful 
registration, an email confirmation will be sent to the registered email address with requisite 
instructions. 
 
Last Date of Registration: 30 April 2024, 3:00 p.m. IST. 
 

Fee for Members ₹ 65,000 plus 18% GST extra 

Fee for Non-Members ₹ 81,250 plus 18% GST extra 

 
Point of Contact: For any queries, please write to “Ms. Swetha Jain” at 
swetha@actuariesindia.org and Ms. Gauri Jamwal at jamwal@actuariesindia.org 
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